
  

   Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendennis          Term :      Autumn 1  2021     Theme: Rainforests  

What we have been 

learning: 
Some photos of our learning 

As always I have so many lovely photos 

and not enough room for them all, but 

here is a small selection… 

Our topic this term is rainforests and we 

have been enjoying the Animal Boogie 

book and song as our focus. We have 

been using this book for our English, 

where we have been focusing on 

describing what we see and thinking 

about where the animals are for 

example, in front or behind the tree etc.  

We have used the song as part of our 

morning exercise and do our warm up 

moving to it. The book has also given us 

lots of art opportunities and we are 

gradually creating a rainforest working 

wall with our art work and we have 

made a tree with paper mache. We still 

need to make leaves for it. 

Science has been very popular this term 

and we have been doing a lot of 

exploring and investigating.  

Cooking is another favourite. We have 

been cooking in the classroom this half 

term but I hope to start getting every one 

up to the kitchen after the half term 

break.  

For PSHE we think about how we feel 

everyday as part of circle time and we 

play games on Thursday afternoons to 

practice our sharing, waiting and turn 

taking skills. We also play games on a 

Friday in Maths which helps to reinforce 

these skills.  

Despite all this fun we do work hard and 

work on our communication skills as well 

as our independent skills. 

 

Have a great half term, 

 

The Pendennis Team.  

 

     

   

   

   

   

Dates to remember  
Last day of term is Friday 22nd October 2021 

School starts back on Monday 1st November 2021 

 


